Ontario

On behalf of the Government of Ontario,
I am delighted to congratulate

GROUP OF GOLD LINE

ATA MOEINI AND NEDA MOEINI

on being awarded the

Persian Business of Year 2016

I would like to commend you on this noteworthy
achievement, and for the vital role you play in building a strong
community — and a vibrant Ontario. Take pride in knowing that your
efforts have helped to make Ontario an even better place to live.

Please accept my best wishes for much ongoing success.

Legislative Building, Toronto
October 14, 2016
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Kathleen Wynne
Premier




